
The Redline
 December 25, 2024

  



 



 

'Twas the night before Christmas, and all through the night
 TRW ladies were in anticipation of a ray of Trump light.

 As 2025 approaches, we know it to be true
 The USA is returning to the red, white and blue.

As we prepare for our programs, our meetings will be fun.
 We will spend the year learning and playing in the Arizona sun,

 We will not forget our mission to recruit, train, and elect
 We will support our great candidates, and those we select.

Until our next meeting on January twenty-seven,
 Let's inaugurate President Trump; it will be like we are in heaven.

 Let's all take a break and remember not just our political call,
 But the reason for the season--Merry Christmas to you all!

 

I'm looking forward to being your secretary this year!

I'm hoping this year the minutes can be relevant and
thorough the way Joyce did these past years, and
also looking for the best way to get them to you.

 

 



As the traumatic year of 2024 comes to a close, let us reflect upon
the divine intervention of God witnessed in Pennsylvania. Were it
not for His Grace, we would certainly be facing a future with much
more uncertainty and fear.

As a nation, we can give thanks for the outcome of our November
election, a miracle which has granted our children and
grandchildren a future of hope and prosperity. The attempted
assassination on President-elect Trump has made us all more
aware of our consistent vulnerability to our surroundings. God
protected Donald Trump with a shield of armor. Good overcame
Evil.

In conclusion, allow me to quote a few words from President
Ronald Reagan:

"Let us thank God for life and the blessings He has put before us. 
 High among them are our families, our freedom, and the

opportunities of the new year".

Let us make the most of those opportunities.

May your Christmas me MERRY and BLESSED and may 2025 be
our nation's brightest year ever!

Membership for 2025!
 

Tucson Republican Women is now accepting
Membership Renewals for 2025.

TRW Membership is $30/year
 Associate Membership is $15/year

 Liberty Lady is $50/year
 Minute Man is $25/year

If you would like to pay online, please visit our
website, TucsonRW.org.

 

 

 

 


